Fellow of the American College of Cardiology
Fellow of the American College of Preventive Medicine

1000 Asylum Avenue « Hartford, CT 06105 - (860) 549-3444

December 30, 2008

Joseph Shen, M.D.

Dear Joe:

It is my pleasure to write about my continuing and fortunate use of the product,
which you have made available to us: The 3DMP EKG. It has proven of great
benefit with regard to not only diagnoses but also reassurance. It is the uncanny
ability of the 3SDMP EKG to reveal safety as well as danger, predisposition to
arrhythmias. It is second only to a coronary angiogram or an electrophysiology
study in terms of its prognostic ability. | would like to thank you for making this
very well-designed, easy to use machine available to me and my patients. We
will continue to use it on a virtually daily basis as we have. Finally, the backup of
Premier Heart in assisting with prompt interpretation of these reports has proven
wonderfully beneficial. [f | may do anything to support your continuing efforts or
discuss with those who may be interested in either purchasing or evaluating this
machine, please do not hesitate to call upon me.

Sincerely,
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H. Robert Silverstein, M. D F.A.C.C.

* g

HRS/ASR
SHEN.J1




